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Michigan changed on March 10, 2020. 
 
On that day, our state had its first two cases of COVID-19 and nothing has been the 
least bit normal since. 
 
For the past few months, physicians and health care providers across the state have 
worked tirelessly to better understand this novel coronavirus and treat the afflicted who 
are suffering.  Health care providers are doing their best every day to adapt to the fluid 
and rapidly changing circumstances surrounding this pandemic, all the while risking 
their lives and the lives of their families along the way. 
 
Physicians everywhere are doing their absolute best to provide quality care during an 
extremely challenging and nearly unprecedented time, and at the very least, they 
deserve the protection they need given these extenuating circumstances. 
 
SB 899 provides that protection - legislation that ensures physicians and other health 
care providers responding to the coronavirus pandemic are provided immunity 
regarding medical liability while working through these extremely challenging and nearly 
unprecedented times. 
 
It’s the support and protection Michigan’s health care community needs and deserves. 
 
CLICK HERE to contact your lawmakers today and urge them to support SB 899. 
 

http://cqrcengage.com/msms/app/write-a-letter?3&engagementId=508034

